
ESU Students, 

Welcome back Warriors!  I hope you had a wonderful holiday break and are fully charged and ready to 

have a great and productive Spring semester.   

As always, parking for the first week of classes is open in student lots, in order to allow those students 

who are eligible to have a vehicle on campus time to purchase their permits.  Students who park in 

faculty/staff lots and students who park illegally will be ticketed.   

Permits must be purchased online through the myESU Portal just as they were last semester, and will be 

picked up at the Parking Department in Hemlock Suites, located at University Police.  Students who are 

eligible for parking permits will have one week to purchase and properly display their updated permits 

for the semester.  

Thank You, 

ESU Parking & Transportation Department 

(570)422-3630 

parking@esu.edu 

  

 

https://myesu.esu.edu:8447/cas-web/login?service=https%3A%2F%2Fmyesu.esu.edu%3A443%2Fc%2Fportal%2Flogin%3Bjsessionid%3D61E273DF869632EEAC616D7A10F83BB9
mailto:parking@esu.edu

